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BI-2B-369-CA 

 
State Office Building Renovations and  
New Parking Garage 
Hartford, CT 

 

 

The Department of Administrative Services, Division of Construction Services truly 
appreciates all your time and effort your firm has displayed in pursuing the above project. 
Unfortunately due to the project scope change and increase project budget DAS/DCS is 
required to re-advertise for all required services. The new project number will be BI-2B-381-
2-CA 
  
I hope that you will continue to demonstrate interest in seeking future work on this project 
and all DCS future projects. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

Randy Daigle                         e   

Randy Daigle, DAS/DCS, Consultant Selections 
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C: A.V. Herring, DCS, Chief Engineer 
 E. Pizzoferrato, DCS, 
 DCS Legal Dept. 
 M. Milne 
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